
SANGHAMITRA SCHOOL 
                                                    SAFETY CLUB  

BULLYING                       ASSEMBLY PRESENTATION      AUGUST 24th 2024                                                                                                                                   

STAND UP AND SPEAK OUT

 
Awareness against bullying was created through an Assembly presentation by class VII 

students on Saturday, August 24th. Students discussed the need to keep the school filled 

with “happy places”. Our classrooms, washrooms, and school grounds must be happy 

and free from Bullying.  

 

 



They created awareness of Bullying which can be 

 Physical Bullying: Verbal Bullying: Social Bullying:   Cyber and Prejudicial Bullying.  

They urged students to understand that bullying is an act of a coward and we need to muster 

up the courage to stand up and speak out. 

School life is one of the beautiful phases of life where we need to learn to control our 

emotions. Acts of bullying like hitting, teasing, shouting, and spreading rumors only hurt 

people and they tend to withdraw and are frightened. 

We must support one another, care and share be friends, and be empathetic so that each one 

of us becomes a confident individual. Being a buddy helps make the school a happy place. 

In case we are still being bullied it is important to reach out to the nearest adult and speak 

out.  

Class 7 students presented a nukkad presentation and the students were very clear and 

confident. They were supported with actions and placards.  

Students were urged to be BUDDY AND NOT A BULLY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


